GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY
Development, Enterprise and Environment

Robert Ranger

Case Manager Date: 15 November 2017
The Planning Inspectorate

3/18 Eagle Wing Your ref; TRO30003
Temple Quay House Our ref: LP/JP33

2 The Square

Bristol, BS1 6PN

Dear Mr Ranger,
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) — Section 55

Application by Port of Tilbury London Limited for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the Port of Tilbury Expansion (‘Tilbury2’)

Adequacy of consultation request

Thank you for your letter regarding this Development Consent Order.

The Greater London Authority including Transport for London have been consulted. As set out in
section 7.2 of the Consultation Repart, Transport for London has submitted two Section 42

respenses as a Statutory Consultee.

Yours sincerel

Assistant Director - Planning

cc:  National Planning Casework Unit, DCLG
Lucinda Turner, TfL
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